
David Morris 

Hi, I’m Dave and I have been a parent governor since 

November 2018. I currently have two children - Amelia-Alice 

and Emmett - attending Banks Road, and will have Isaac 

joining them in a few years time. This long connection I will 

have with the school inspired me to get involved in ensuring 

the school goes from strength to strength, and give mine and 

all children have a great start to their education. 

 

I have a 20 year career focusing on leadership, strategy and 

building great teams and I hope to be able to use the skills I 

have acquired in this time to support the various teams in 

school. In addition to the Full Governors board, I sit as vice-chair on the Finance and 

Strategic Development Committee, as well as sitting on the Pupils and Personnel 

Committee. I also hold special responsibilities towards specific subjects and areas - 

Finance, Curriculum and Community, and English Reading.  

 

I have no business interests which would conflict with the school. 
 


